
APPLICATION 
REQUIRED

LAST CHANCE:
2023 INFLATION
DISBURSEMENT
Any members who haven’t yet received or applied for 
the $400 inflation disbursement, will have to get their 
applications in by June 23. We will stop processing new 
applications after that date and the email address will be 
defunct.

In order to receive the disbursement, please email 
disbursement@xatsull.com with the following information
Full legal name (mandatory):
Status Card # (mandatory):
Birth Date (mandatory): 
SIN (mandatory):
Mailing Address (mandatory):
Cell Phone Number:
Home Phone Number:
Email:

By providing your cell phone and/or email, you are consenting to Xatśūll First 
Nation contacting you on those for future programs and notices. Additionally, 
if you don’t have a login for the members-only section of the website, we will 
use this email to create one for you to ensure you can access members-only 
information. Please ensure that the cell phone and email provided are specific 
to you. Our privacy policy can be found on xatsull.com.

Note: please inform any Band Members who you think  
may be unaware of this opportunity.

For questions, call Finance Director Sheila Silva at 250-989-2323 
ext. 111 or email finance@xatsull.com

Please ensure the 
information is 
accurate and up 
to date to ensure 
you receive your 
cheque. During the 
last disbursement, 
multiple cheques 
were returned.


